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Comments: | am writing to ask the Forest Service to reroute the Pacific Northwest trail along to southern route as
proposed by the Yaak Valley Forest Council.

The southern route has many advantages, one is that will avoid grizzly bear and human contact which is good for
both species; another is that it is an economic benefit to the communities of Libby and Troy; and the third is that
there is more available water and scenic views.



